

Dear Parents & Carers,

We hope your family is coping okay during these challenging times. We know how difficult keeping children engaged with learning while in lockdown has become. To help you with this, we have adapted our successful Make £5 Grow programme (<a href="https://make-5-grow.co.uk/">https://make-5-grow.co.uk/</a>) for use at home.

The programme is free and only takes a few minutes to sign up. All the information you need is online and we are here to support you and your children. To date, the programme has helped over 137,000 children and has been run in over 1,700 schools across the UK. It was designed to help children learn key skills to help them in their future careers and potentially spark an interest in becoming an entrepreneur. Whatever their passion is, we are certain they will learn and enjoy working through the modules.

We hope together we can ignite the creative spark in your children and build the next generation of budding entrepreneurs!

Any questions and/or feedback please email us at <a href="make5grow@virginmoney.com">make5grow@virginmoney.com</a>.

In the meantime, stay safe and well.

The Make £5 Grow Team